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The Government of Punjab announces the launch of applications of the Punjab Good 
Governance Fellowship Programme. 
 
We invite young professionals keen on working closely on government initiatives in the state. 
Over 50+ fellows will be placed across distinct districts, municipal corporations, and 
departments of the Government of Punjab, with a breadth of exposure in improving public 
service delivery and it’s various facets. 
 
We are proud to partner with Indian School of Business, as the knowledge partner, to 
undertake the capacity building of the selected fellows. 
 
To know more details and apply, visit: www.isb.edu/pggfp  
Applications close on December 18, 2022. 

http://www.isb.edu/pggfp

